

COVID-19 message from Advanced Labeling and Marking

Dear Customer,

As the coronavirus (COVID-19) impacts both our global and local communities, I wanted to take the opportunity to update you on the precautions we are taking to ensure continuity for you and your business.

ADVANCED LABELING & MARKING has an ongoing commitment to serve our employees and our customers. So, with nearly 20 employees and customers counting on us, it is important to note that ADVANCED LABELING & MARKING is and will be open for business. As the premier provider of vertically specific, mission critical with all types of Labeling Marking and Coding Equipment for small and medium-sized businesses, you can rest assured that the performance of your ADVANCED LABELING & MARKING products—and the support you receive from our employees—will not be impacted. We are continuing full business operations, and have plans in place to maintain those operations as the situation evolves. If office closures become necessary at our location, we are prepared and expect there would be little to no impact on our ability to continue to provide the level of service excellence you have come to expect from us.

The safety of our customers and employees is of utmost importance to ADVANCED LABELING & MARKING, and we want to keep both our customers and our employees healthy while also maintaining the highest level of support and business continuity.

We have attached an <u>FAQ</u> that seeks to address any immediate questions you might have. If you have a concern that is not addressed here, please reach out to <u>sales@advancedlabeling.com</u> and a member of our management team will respond.

Warm regards, **Kevin Delphus** *President*Advanced Labeling & Marking

Advanced Labeling and Marking | 15240 NW 60th Avenue, Miami Lakes, FL 33014

<u>Unsubscribe {recipient's email}</u>

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>About Constant Contact</u>

Sent by bfmcgovern@advancedlabeling.com in collaboration with

